

Via email:

keri.edge@hallsville.newham.sch.uk

20 January 2022

Ms K Edge Head Teacher Scott Wilkie Primary School

Dear Keri,

RE: Congratulations on your school attendance

I am writing to thank you and to congratulate you on reaching high attendance levels during the past week. We note a recorded daily attendance of 96.25%, which is quite exceptional and remarkable during this particular time recognising the impact of the pandemic.

I know how hard you and your staff are working to prioritise pupils' full attendance and continued access to high quality education experiences.

Thank you for the continued dedication and commitment shown by all to securing your pupils' continued success, and for governors' oversight of this by ensuring staff are well supported.

I wish you continued success this term, and invite you to share your success stories with me.

Yours sincerely

Anita Stewart | Director of Education, Inclusion & Achievement

Cc: Tim Aldridge, Corporate Director of Children and Young People's Services Councillor Sarah Ruiz, Cabinet Lead and Statutory Lead for Education and Children's Social Care

London Borough of Newham

Newham Dockside | 1000 Dockside Road | London E16 2QU